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            The Ministry of Higher Education of the State of Kuwait has offered one scholarship for Indian students for the academic year 2017-2018 at Shari’a and Islamic Studies Faculty of the Kuwait University.  Interested Indian students may obtain application forms from Kuwait University and submit completed application to Indian Embassy latest by Thursday, 20 July 2017 for onward transmission to the University along with a recommendation letter.  In case more than one application is received, Indian Embassy will recommend the student who has obtained the highest marks in the 12th Class.
            For further enquiries, please contact Shri Sanjeev Saklani, Attache (Education & Consular) in the Embassy at Tel. No. 22573910 or Mobile: 97295728.
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